
November 9, 2015

Cancellation of City Council Meeting

The  November  23,  2015  City  Council
Meeting  has  been  cancelled.  The  next
scheduled  City  Council  Meeting  is
December 14, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. following
Council  Workshop at  6:00 p.m.  located in
City  Hall  at  56  Malone  Street,  Fairburn,
Georgia. 
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